
Paint Branch High School Instrumental Music Boosters  
We are an organization of parents, students, staff, and interested community members, 
who have come together to benefit the instrumental music program at Paint Branch.  We 
organize fundraising activities, as well as assist with field trips, music festivals, 
competitions and performances, and strive in all ways to support the staff in educating 
participating students through the instrumental music program. 

Our ultimate goal is to build a stronger Paint Branch community, where all of us are 
valued partners in preparing our young people to become responsible, well- educated, 
well-rounded productive citizens.   

Please join us in supporting the Orchestra, Symphonic Band, Marching Band, Jazz Band, 
and Winter Drum Line at Paint Branch.  Meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each 
month at 7:00pm in the Band Room #1115.  For more information, please contact Mr. 
Sean Kirchhoff, Band/Orchestra Director, at Sean_M_Kirchhoff@mcpsmd.org or Ms. 
Yvette Johnson, Instrumental Music Booster President at vettej@verizon.net or call the 
music department office phone at 301-989-9935. 
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